NEW MEXICO ENERGY’ MIMNERALS OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 South Pacheco Street

NATURAL RESOURCES D=PARTMENT

November 24, 1997

Mr. Jerry Hoover

Conoco, Inc.

10 Desta Drive, Suite 100w
Midland, Texas 79705-4500

RE:  Mechanical Integrity Testing of Brine Supply Wells .

Dear Mr. Jerry Hoover:

Enclosed is a copy of the mechanical integrity test conducted on your brine well. Please retain
this copy for your records.

On behalf of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division, I would like to thank you for your time
and cooperation during the testing. If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-
71SS.

Sincerely,

Mark Ashley
Geologist

Attachment




